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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 385 modifies wage requirements for establishments entering the Oklahoma Quality Jobs 

Program as a result of a change-in-control event after January 1, 2024. The measure provides 

that such establishments must pay 125% of the average county wage, for the county in which the 

new jobs are located or 100% of the average state wage for application submitted by an 

establishment on or after January 1, 2024, whichever is greater.  
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